
AIR  FORCE  ACADEMY  HEARING
WELCOME
On  June  28,  the  House  Armed  Services  Military  Personnel
Subcommittee will hold a hearing on the religious climate at
the U.S. Air Force Academy.  Catholic League president William
Donohue sent the members of the House subcommittee a letter
today outlining his concerns.

Donohue  outlined  three  issues:  a)  the  most-often  cited
examples of bigotry against non-Christians have nothing to do
with bigotry b) robust freedom of speech on religious matters
is now at risk, and c) a climate inhospitable to Christians
has been created at the institution.  He offered specific
examples to buttress his case.

Donohue  concluded  by  saying  that  the  criticisms  mounted
against the Air Force Academy are largely bogus and are driven
by those who have an ideological agenda.
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